EIS Core Committee

May 15, 2008 Meeting Notes

Attendees:  Hector Quinonez, Bob Barr, Kathleen Moberg, Cindy Castillo, Drake Lewis, Joe Lampo, Sherri Mines, Jack Raubolt, Kim Chief Elk, Tom Roza, Chien Shih, Sharon Luciw, Gertrude Gregorio, Jeanine Hawk, Fred Sherman, Kathy Kyne (notetaker)

1. Kathy indicated we will begin the new meeting structured based on the finalized Organization Plan next week.

2. Kim Chief Elk presented some staffing options when determining the use of backfill and overtime monies.  It’s best to use overtime, TEAs, and working out of class.  She asked that anyone planning to use working out of class, contact her classification specialist for appropriate placement on the salary schedule.  HR will help expedite any emergencies this the project.

3. There are two types of training:

a. Set up and start up—how to configure the system

b. End-user training to train the staff to use the system

4. Chien gave an update on KUALI—it is still a work in progress.  

5. Kathy reported that there are two proposers for the RFP Technical Management Services.  We are following up with additional questions.

